
VFW Statement on Washington Navy
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From VFW Commander-in-Chief Thien

Sep 18, 2013

"The thoughts and prayers of nearly 2 million members of the Veterans of Foreign Wars of
the United States and our Auxiliaries go out to the victims and families of Monday's
senseless shooting at the Washington Navy Yard."

WILLIAM A. THIEN
VFW Commander-in-Chief
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